
Minot Sleeper Library 
Bristol, NH 

Board of Trustees Special Meeting 
Thursday, September 2, 2021 

 
Present: Rosemary D’Arcy, Martha Hulsman, Kathleen Haskell, Travis Kelley, 
Nancy Spears, Lucille Keegan and Karen Boyd (via zoom) 
Brittany Overton, Library Director 
Absent; Nancy Dowey, Tom Kaempfer 
 
Rosemary called the meeting to order at 6 PM 
 
The purpose of this special meeting is to decide whether or not to require masks 
be worn in the library during this time of high Covid rate in the Bristol area. 
 
Nancy Spears moved and Martha Hulsman seconded. 
Motion:  The Trustees of the Minot Sleeper Library agree to return to a mask 
requirement in order to protect the health of our patrons and staff and to avoid 
closing the library. This order applies to everyone, vaccinated and unvaccinated.  
The vote was unanimous for those present.  
 
When the local Covid rate decreases significantly we will revisit this decision. 
Curbside service remains available for patrons that do not wish to wear a mask in 
the library. 
 
Other business: 
It was decided not to contract with a pest control company at this time.  We will 
monitor the wasp situation.  The opinion was voiced that perhaps the Town 
should have a contract with a pest control company that would cover all Town 
buildings. 
 
Nancy S. moved to adjourn at 6:30, Travis seconded and the meeting adjourned. 
 
Lucille Keegan 
 
 
 


